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Dear Professor Ma 

Dear reviewers, 

 

We would like to inform any potential conflicting interests that might be related to our manuscript. Of 

the authors, of our manuscript, F.D.G received CME grants, received paid speakership, and participated in 

research from Janssen and Pfizer; H.C. received paid speakership, and participated in research from Janssen; 

P.H.T.P. and M.C.L.N. participated in research from Janssen. The other authors have no conflicts to declare. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Professor Frederico Garcia  

on behalf of the authors.  
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